
 
Global Goalkeepers Meeting 

24th January 2022 at 2pm 

 

Present 

Representatives from Reception, Y1, Y2, Y3 and Y4 

 

Agenda 

● Leaf project - how’s it going? GG 13: Climate Action 

● Tyne Rivers Trust awareness project GG 3: Good Health and Wellbeing, GG 14: 

Life Below Water  

● AOB. 

 

Comments and Actions 

● Mrs Hart asked for an update on the ongoing leaf collection. The GGs reported that it 

had stopped and they needed to get their classes motivated to help out again! 

● The GGs went outside to look at the leaf compost, which is filling up nicely. Mr 

Gardner to be asked to bring the trolley round at break time each day to fill with 

leaves, including from the Reception quad area. 

● Mrs Hart introduced the Turning the Tide project request from Tyne Rivers Trust. 

This compares the life of the North Atlantic salmon to the highs and lows of lockdown 

and the journey we have all faced. Not only does this help children to reflect on the 

life below water, it is also an important project for mental health and wellbeing, 

inviting children to look at the many positives to have come from the pandemic. 

○ GGs will share the fish template with members of their class and ask if 

anyone would like to take part: 

● The GGs agreed it would be good to have a different theme for each class and 

decided the following: 

○ YR/Y1: Rainbow fish; 

○ Y2: Inspiration and symbols from the Bible; 

○ Y3: Words describing the pandemic with a focus on feelings; 

○ Y4: Recycled and scrap materials. 

● AOB: Tyler asked about litter picking and whether this could be started in school 

again. Mrs Hart to source litter pickers and a rota to be drawn up during the next 

meeting. 

● Ari asked if there was a way of promoting the work of the Global Goalkeepers. Mrs 

Hart to strip a display board and GGs to come to the next meeting with display ideas! 

 

The next meeting of the Global Goalkeepers will be on Tuesday 1st February at 

10.15am. 


